
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                

 

November 27, 2023  

 

Price Increase Announcement 
 

To Our Valued Customers: 

 

Due to another round of increase announcements from domestic steel mills, 

ClarkDietrich will implement a price increase of a minimum of 10% on all steel 

products for all markets effective February 1, 2024. This increase announcement 

is in addition to our increase announcement scheduled for January 2, 2024. 

 

ClarkDietrich will continue to honor all existing quotes in accordance with our job 

quote policy which can be found at the link below.   

                      www.clarkdietrich.com/support-tools/sales-forms. 

  

Please continue to utilize our customer portal, CD Link, to manage and award 

your open projects. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

   

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

http://www.clarkdietrich.com/support-tools/sales-forms

